FROM THE PRINCIPAL’'S DESK
April 22,2022

There is always excitement surrounding the return to school from Spring break...it means we are in the final
stretch of the school year with lots of things to look forward to while also looking ahead to planning for the
2022-2023 school year.

CLASS PLACEMENT & PARENT INPUT
Yesterday, in a separate email, I shared an invitation for you to share thoughts and input as we begin
to formulate class lists for September. Please remember that we do not accept requests for specific
teachers. This is an opportunity for you to express your child’s learning style, academic needs as
well as any social/emotional concerns. Please see the email blast sent yesterday for additional
details.

MOVING?

If you are planning to move either out of Summit or out of the Franklin district during the summer
months, please let Mrs. Napoles know of your intention. This allows us to complete the necessary
paperwork to support forwarding the appropriate information and records to your child’s new
school.

FIELD DAY is WEDNESDAY (Rain Date: Thursday)

Such an exciting annual tradition will make its return (again) following the rescheduled date due to
rain. Fingers crossed we will be able to enjoy this fun filled day. Remember, we will enjoy a “whole
school” lunch, outdoors from 12:30 to 12:55 PM with families welcome. We ask that any
guests/family members leave school grounds for the field day celebration and dismissal will follow
established procedures.

WE LOVE OUR DOGS.....

But not the waste that is being left on our grounds and field. We realize that this may not be any of
our Franklin families; however, the increase in the amount of waste that our custodial team and staff
are collecting daily has dramatically increased in recent weeks. PLEASE remain mindful of the
student use of these fields and, if you are comfortable, any gentle reminders to anyone you may see
not picking up after their pet, would be welcome.

....and our FRANKLIN FUNdraiser is one week from today! The committee has been working
extremely hard putting together this annual event. It promises to be an exciting, fun-filled evening.
Join us!! Your presence creates life-long memories for your child while providing support to the
entire Franklin community through your participation and donations.

Have a lovely weekend! j



